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London Letter No. 9 

5, Montagu Square, 
May 18th 
Dear Mr. Vining, 

I fear I have neglected you of 
.late, but I have, I trope, an ade- 
Iquate excuse inasmuch as I have 

been whirling about with two of 
your countrywomen, Mrs. Frank- 
!yn Parker and Mrs John Heffron, 
both of Greenwich, Conn. Mrs 
Greenfell and I compliment our- 

selves in retaining just a suffic- 
ient spark of life in our guests, 
that they could return to 
tne states under their own steam, 
and not in coffins. It must be ad- 
rrlftted that their behaviour here 
was suicidal. I did not know it was 
possible for two women to do so 

many things in two weeks! You 
will be pleased to hear that they 
upheld the high standard of Amer- 
ican womanhood by being highly 
entertaining, intelligent, and 
charming at all times, and never, 
never, by any chance, sitting still 
for more than five minutes. They 
have, alas, departed, and we feel 
>at a loss to know what to do with- 
out them. They have, however, so 
increased the tempo of living that 
both Mrs Grenfell ahd I run ev- 

erywhere noW instead of walking! 
The weather the past fortnight 

has been perfect. Not a drop of 
rain has fallen from the sky. The 
tulips in the London Parks are a 

sight for sore eyes; the grass is 
like green velvet to the feet; the 
air is soft and warm upon the 
cheeks. 

The Cricket Season has begun, 
so that one is constantly confront- 
ed witH placards saying, “Collapse 
-—-Continued on Pnpe Ttoip-« 

v. 

Judge Pless Appears 
Before The State 

Highway Corn’ll. 
Judge J. Will Pless of Marion 

atended a meeting of the State 
Highway and Public Works Com- 
mission in Raleigh last Thursday 
and outlined his ideas on classifi- 
cation and segregafoin of prison- 
ers by color, ages, offenses and 
other causes. Chairman Way nick 
said Judge Pless was told the 
commission was working toward 
classification of long-term prison- 
ers now and expects shortly to an- 

nounce designation of camps under 
the system so judges may aid in 
the work when they impose sen- 
tence in court. 

This movement was started in 
Tryon by Judge Pless the past 
winter and was endorsed by the 
Kiwanis and Rotary clubs who took 
initiative in spreading the move- 

ment throughout the state, with 
the view of saving many youths 
the fate of hardened criminalls 
and of redeeming them for good 
citizenship. 

Try on Loses 11-20 
Tryon’s baseball team lost to the 

Champion “Y” team at Canton. 
Saturday afternoon by a score of 
11-20 in a slugging contest with 
homeruns by C. Setzer, Troutman 
and B. Stevenson of Canton and 
by J. Fisher and Edwards of 
Tryon. 

Score by innings: 
Tryon 006 311J00—11 16 3 
Canton -(11)02 060 TOx—20 23 4 

Hardin, Thompson and Capps; 
Schlemmer and Collins, Israel. 


